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Grande Saline, TX - December 15, 2013  

 

RE : WHERE TO SEND DONATIONS FOR VERLIN & DEBBIE ANDERSON’s CONTINUING MINISTRY 

Dear Friends and Ministry Partners, 

Since departing from FWBIM in August, we have considered service with three separate mission agencies. All 

three vibrantly represent Christ around the world, but each with a different focus through which to serve. 

After much reflection, consultation, and prayer, we delight to unite our efforts with Christian Health Service 

Corps (www.healthservicecorps.org). Their specialized focus is sending medical missionaries and Community 

Health Evangelism (CHE) workers. This matches the calling the Lord has given us. We continue as Free Will 

Baptists in distinctives and covenant, while increasing partnership capacities with Ivorian, Ghanaian, and 

American organizations to share the Good News through CHE (pronounced chay). 

Christian Health Service Corps (CHSC) receives donations to our ministry account #0118 beginning Monday, 

December 16, 2013. As a growing 501(c)(3) charitable organization, the contributions on our behalf are tax 

deductible. CHSC adheres to Evangelical Council for Financial Accountability guidelines for accreditation. Any 

online donation is securely processed by Acceptiva. Visa, MasterCard, Discover, and eCheck are accepted. A 

3% transaction fee is charged against the donation to cover credit and bank card fees and other processing 

costs. If you can, consider adding 3% to your donation amount so that 100% of your donation goes to us. To 

give online, go to www.healthservicecorps.org, select Missionaries, and select Verlin & Debbie 

Anderson on the drop-down menu. From there, follow the instructions to give. You may also go to a 

direct donor link via Acceptiva at the family website: http://www.verlindeb.org/Links/links.htm  

If you choose to give online and the steps seem unclear, call us at 615.477.1129. You may also speak to 

Greg or Candi, or another service-partner of Christian Health Service Corps, at 210.888.9182. 

Check donations sent through the mail do not incur the additional 3% charge. Make checks payable to 

CHSC or Christian Health Service Corps. Please write Verlin & Debbie Anderson #0118 or CHSC missionary 

acct. #0118 on the check’s memo line to fund our ministry. Address the envelope as follows:  

CHSC 

PO Box 132 

Fruitvale, TX 75127 

Our return to Cote d’Ivoire is planned for late 2014, or early 2015, after reporting to our many faithful 

supporters. We need to celebrate together the saving and healing of souls through churches, clinics, and a 

university.  All has been possible as a result of our partnership with you. Eight thousand dollars of average 

monthly support ($8,000) and an accumulated cash balance of twenty-five thousand dollars ($25,000) is 

necessary before we return to reside in Cote d’Ivoire for four years. That budget is 20% LESS than our 

former. If 100% of those supporting our ministry through budget and designated giving in 2013 give 

through the CHSC, our quick return will be possible. Pray with us for the retention of support. Currently we 

live on savings and reimbursements to let our support account grow as we complete this transition. 

Rejoicing at the enormous door of opportunity open before us, and trusting the Lord to provide, 

 

        Verlin & Debbie Anderson 

P.S.:  Some of you were correctly informed that two organizations volunteered to receive and receipt tax 

deductible donations for us by mail, or online earlier in 2013. Any funds similarly designated and sent for 

the Andersons via The Global Foundation or Donelson Free Will Baptist Church will be used to sustain our 

family in ministry. Funds collected by either of these helpful supporters will be forwarded to the Christian 

Health Service Corps which now provides us oversight, salary, and reimbursement. 
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